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I OPPOSE HB 2867 creating a new agency with divisions, advisory and technical 

committees. At a time when the state is short on funds, it shouldn't even be a 

consideration of growing government. This is scientific work that should be done in 

research laboratories or a university. We don't need an agency to oversee and try 

and control scientific work. True science can't be directed. It is what it proves to be.  


